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Board Highlights 

At the November 19, 2018 meeting of the Commodore Perry School Board, the Board approved the 
following: 

 The attendance of Mrs. Maureen Werwie at the Pennsylvania Association of School 
 Business Officials Conference in Hershey, PA on March 5-8, 2019 

 Stacy Stafford, Donald Thompson, and Nataly Laskey as additions to the substitute list 
 
 Participation in the joint purchasing consortium sponsored by MIU IV for 2019-2020 

 A budget resolution to not raise property taxes above the Act 1 index rate of 3.2% for  
 Commodore Perry School District for 2019-2020 

 The first reading of revisions/review to the following policies:  418, 518, 324, 424, 524, 325, 425,  
 525, 327, 328, 428,  528, and 246  
 
 Revised bus routes for Pilgram School Transport, Inc. and RT Bus Company LLC 
 
 Revised summary of contract expense for Pilgram School Transport, Inc. and  
 RT Bus Company LLC 
 
 Transportation Agreement with Philip J. Erdos dba Professional Habilitation Services 
 
 Increase in the adult lunch price to $3.25 
 
 The payment of bills 
 
 
  


